EXHIBIT C

AT&T Communications of Ohio, Inc. (AT&T) is filing this application pursuant to the Commission’s September 19, 2007 Entry in Case No. 06-1345-TP-ORD detariffing certain services.  AT&T filed a detariffing application on April 1, 2008 in Case No. 08-374-TP-ATA.  That filing detariffed the services ordered and customers were so noticed.  
During an internal AT&T review it was discovered that PUCO No. 6 Private Line was inadvertently not included in the tariff filing package.  The services contained in the tariff were moved to the Company’s Service Guide April 1, 2008 as was intended and ordered by the Commission.  AT&T is filing this application to remove PUCO No. 6 from the Commission’s records.  

Copies of the customer notice that was sent via customer bills in February and March of 2008 accompany this application as Exhibit D.  The affidavit verifying notice was made is also included as Exhibit E.  Since all services were moved to the Service Guide and have been available and used by customers since April 1, 2008, no additional customer notice is necessary.

In addition, because there will be no remaining tariff pages, there is no Exhibit B with this application. 
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